
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th June 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday 12th July we will be celebrating our language learning with a whole school 

Spanish Day. 

Children will be learning about aspects of Spain and taking part in a sharing assembly.  

Children who have school meals will be offered a Spanish food menu that day, as in previous 

years. 

This will be a non-uniform day and children are encouraged to wear the colours of the 

Spanish flag, red and/or yellow; or Spanish costume, such as a flamenco dress or a Spanish 

football shirt. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Mrs J.Linfoot (MFL teacher). 

 

 

 


